
BOROUGH OF PENNINGTON  

RESOLUTION 2022 – 11.5 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING REPAIR AND REPLACEMENT OF FLYGT PUMP AT CURLIS 

AND SKED STREET PUMP STATIONS UNDER COOPERATIVE PRICING AGREEMENT 

WITH THE NORTH JERSEY WASTEWATER COOPERATIVE  

PRICING SYSTEM   

 
WHEREAS, in July 2022 the Borough of Pennington required emergency repair and replacement 

of Flygt Pumps at the Curliss Pumping Station and the Sked Street Pumping Station;   

 

WHEREAS, the work was performed by Pumping Services, Inc. of Middlesex, New Jersey, 

under the Borough’s pricing system agreement with the North Jersey Wastewater Cooperative Pricing 

System; 

 

WHEREAS, Pennington Borough joined the North Jersey Wastewater Cooperative Pricing 

System by Resolution 2021-10.8 in October 2021;   

 

 WHEREAS, the work at the Curliss Pumping Station occurred over multiple days in April as 

described in the attached Invoice #1131382  dated July 14, 2022 and corresponding Field Service Tickets, 

for a total cost of $3,110.74; 

 

WHEREAS, the work at the Sked Street Pumping Station occurred over two days in June as 

described in the attached Invoice #1131383, also dated July `14, 2022 and corresponding Field Service 

Tickets, for a total cost of $3,038,00; 

 

WHEREAS, the Chief Financial Officer has certified that funds are available for this purchase in 

the 2022 Water/Sewer budget – Account #: 2-05-55-501-000-292;   

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Borough Council of the Borough of 

Pennington that the aforesaid purchase of services through the North Jersey Wastewater Cooperative 

Pricing System, is hereby approved and ratified in the total amount of $6,148.74 in accordance with the 

attached invoices.   
Record of Council Vote on Passage 

COUNCILMAN AYE NAY N.V. A.B. COUNCILMAN AYE NAY N.V. A.B. 

Angarone     Gross     

Chandler      Marciante     

Gnatt      Stern     

 

This is to certify that the foregoing is a true copy of a Resolution adopted by the Borough Council of the 

Borough of Pennington at a meeting on November 7, 2022. 

 

                                                                                       

Elizabeth Sterling, Borough Clerk 
 


